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 CITY OF MONROE        
Water and Wastewater Utilities 

 
 
August 16, 2023 
 
 
 
«Owner_Name» 
«Owner_Address» 
«Owner_City» «Owner_State», «Owner_Zipcode» 
 
    

RE: 2023 FLOWERING RUSH SPRAY 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
  
The City of Monroe’s Commission on the Environment, in partnership with the Monroe County 
Environmental Fund, will be treating the River Raisin adjacent to your property to control the spread of 
Invasive Plant Species the week of August 28th.  Properties in the treatment area will be field marked 
prior to the application. 
 
Attached to this letter is the treatment notice as required to be provided by the Michigan Department of 
Environmental Quality, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE).  Treatment will consist of the application of an 
environmentally sensitive herbicide, an invasive aquatic plant species management method approved for 
use in Wayne and Monroe counties through the Detroit River-Western Lake Erie Cooperative Weed 
Management Area (CWMA), which was established in 2011.  Aqua-Weed Control, Inc., a company out of 
Holly, Michigan, will be treating the permitted length of the river from 3,000’ west of the City limits to the 
dam (Fish Passage #1) behind the Monroe Water Treatment Plant and a small portion along Mason Run 
drain adjacent to the River Raisin National Battlefield Visitor Center. 
 
Contact the City of Monroe at 734-384-9150 if any questions. 
  
 
Sincerely,          
 
City of Monroe 


